
E-mail from the applicant for the demolition of 4605 Leslie Avenue, received Friday, February 23, 2018 
at 2:55 p.m.: 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
I wanted to formally request to cancel my demolition permit for 4605 Leslie Avenue, 78721. 
 
After we spoke on Wednesday, I went back with my architect and engineer and we will remodel the 
home and add on to it as well. This will work for us. 
 
I believe this serves as a win for all parties concerned and involved. 
 
Best, 
Tom 
 


